
April 7, 2004

Mr. Barry Flax
Goodman – Gable – Gould/ Adjusters International
133 Rollins Avenue, Suite One
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Barry,

Enclosed is our check to cover your well-earned fee.

We appreciate the fine work that Tony D’Amico and Jesse Forkner put into resolving this
theft claim. The detail of their claim preparation and their persistence is what finally
prompted the carrier to make payment.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stephen Lane
CFO
Silver Fox, Inc.

CC; David Swimmer
Swimmer Insurance


